


Excellence” from $1,000.00 to $2,000.00.  At this time, it cannot be increased because there 
is an award limit given to employees that is 



to Becki.  Elections for new senators are coming up and the nomination ballets need to go 
out by February 1, 2011.  Christina Nash volunteered to get the labels and the nomination 
forms out to the areas that the senate terms are ending. 

 
C. Recognition Ceremony Committee: The Recognition Ceremony committee will meet and 

look at the plaques to be given to employees at the recognition ceremony in April 2011.  The 
committee will send a request to Susie Auten to inform all departments that it is time to 
choose an employee to receive the departmental “Employee of the Year” award. 

 
D. 



employees that want to participate in Classified Senate can.  Fort Hays State will be 
represented at the Classified and S


